From: Marc Duber

Sent: Tuesday,.January 10, 2012 1:08 PM
To: chris@premiercars.com

Subject: My Premier Experience-Marc D.

I recently purchased an Aston Martin Rapide

through Premier Sportscars. I worked with Chris

and he exceeded all my expectations.

The transaction, including pick-up of my trade-in went smoothly.
My new car arrived on time and in perfect condition.

I couldn’t be happier.

Sincerely,

Marc D.

Bethesda, MD
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